
 
 

 
CITY OF SPARKS 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS - CANCELLATION 
TMWRF ALARM UPGRADE 

BID # 22/23-010 / PWP # WA-2023-078 
 

 
The referenced bid for the identified project has been cancelled and will be rescheduled at a 
future date. 
 
 
  ___________________________ 
  Dan Marran, C.P.M., CPPO 
  Contracts and Risk Manager 
    
  November 15, 2022 
 


